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2020 Fall HOPE
Scholarships
Congratulations,

Scholars!

This semester, we had three stellar HOPE applicants; and as we did not have
any HOPE scholars in the Spring this year, we awarded the $3,000.00

scholarship to all three of these worthy students, rather than the usual two.
Our HOPE awards go to Simone Morelock, Anne Estes and Ariana Montoya,

on receiving this award, for working hard, striving for excellence, and
staying committed to education and community involvement.

CONGRATULATIONS to our HOPE scholars!

Anne Estes
Anne began her freshman year at Baylor University
this fall, in the Honors and Pre-Med Programs. She
graduated from Hope Christian School with a 4.4
GPA, was a 4 year varsity letter winner and captain
of the girls’ golf team. Anne was a member of the
National Honor Society, won the West Point
Academy Leadership Award, was yearbook editor,
and was named a Distinguished High School
Student by the Association for Christian Schools
International. For more than 3 years, Anne was a
weekly volunteer at the Corrales Village
Library. Anne enjoys spending time with her family
including her two younger sisters, loves traveling
and yoga, and is hoping to publish her first
scientific research paper this spring. 

Ariana Montoya
Ariana recently graduated with a 4.387 GPA from
Atrisco Heritage Academy High School in Albuquerque,
where she was an AP Ambassador and a National
Honor Scholar, and was on varsity softball and cross



country teams. She is attending UNM this fall, where
she is working on a BS in Biology with a Minor in
Chemistry. She is considering a double major, with the
other in Business Administration from Anderson School
of Management. After graduation, she plans to apply
to the Physicians Assistant program at UNM, working
toward a Master’s degree, and eventually become a
practicing physician in her home state of New Mexico

Simone Morelock
Simone Morelock just recently graduated from La
Cueva High School, finishing with a grade-point-
average of 4.325. She served as Senior Class Vice
President, and was a part of Senate, DECA,
Fellowship of Christian Athletes and four Honors
Societies at school. She will be attending Texas
Tech University in the fall where she will study
Business Management.
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